
NOTE FROM OOSH

The back gates 

are now 

locked at 

5pm

What's Going on! 

WE ARE EXCITED TO ANNOUNCE The P&C has a new president Emily Webster, we congratulate 
her on taking on the role and look forward to a great year ahead. 

Take the day off from preparing lunch The end of term sausage sizzle is happening 
on Wednesday 10th April. Notes will be coming home shortly so please watch out for it. All orders need to be 
returned to the office by the Friday 5th April. 

‘

Easter bunny is coming and the P&C are doing their 
annual support for the fluffy rabbit by donating Easter Eggs. 
The chocolate eggs will be delivered to the classrooms before school by 
our volunteers. Look out for the trail of dusty bunny feet on 
Friday 12th of April. 

Easter Raffle CaNcelled Unfortunately the annual Easter Raffle 
has been cancelled this year. This event requires significant resources to 
co-ordinate (it’s more than collating prizes), and with several key P&C positions 
still being vacant, we could not make it happen.

VRPS Parents & Citizens 
Association News

Wednesday 27th March
Harmony Day

Wednesday 10th April
Sausage Sizzle

Friday 12th April
Easter Egg delivery 
by the Easter Bunny

Uniform Shop News
Winter is around the corner and with the cooler 
changes coming you might find the sleeves on the 
current jumpers have become short in the cuffs, 
through growth spurts in summer. 

We have a selection of warm fleecy jumpers, zipper jackets 
and warm raincoats in the uniforms shop. 
Order yours online here:  
http://www.vrpspc.org.au/collections/vrps-online-uniform-shop

WE NEED YOU!
If you’re available to help out the sausage sizzle team on Wednesday 10th April, 
please contact: Bernie Ernst on 0419 619 799

vrpspc@outlook.com

  facebook.com/vrpspc 
OR

 via the school office 

For more information, visit...
www.vrpspc.org.au

Uniform Shop enquiries 
  vrpsuniforms@outlook.com

Contact Us


